
 

 

 
Greetings Team ACPS: 
 
Amelia-Nottoway Technical Center (ANTC) is extremely happy to once again welcome Amelia County High 
School (ACHS) students. The ANTC staff is very passionate about career and technical education and we 
look forward to working with ACHS to provide our students with rigorous and relevant academic 
experiences.  ANTC will always strive to provide outstanding programs in an environment where 
students prepare for meaningful employment. We look forward to working with ACHS to ensure that our 
students are Preparing Today for Success Tomorrow.   
 
ANTC EMPLOYEE RECOGINITION OF THE MONTH  
Mrs. Arlene Robertson  
ANTC Secretary  

 

Forty-three (43) years of dedicated service to the students of 
Nottoway County Public Schools and Amelia-Nottoway Technical 
Center.   
Ms. Robertson is truly a Champion for our Children! 
 


